
Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Welcome to the YMCA St Paul’s Outside School Hours Care service. We are delighted you have chosen to become 

part of our YMCA St Paul’s OSHC community and look forward to learning about your family. As a service we strive 

to ensure all young people are provided with opportunities to belong, learn, grow  and be happy.   

  

  Our Team  

YMCA St Paul's OSHC has a strong team of four Educators. The team is led by myself as Coordinator, I have            

completed my Masters of Education and have worked at YMCA St Paul’s OSHC for over 2 years. Educators say that I 

am a softly spoken person who understands the needs and concerns of all families. I am supported by Deborah 

who is our Assistant Coordinator.  Deborah assists our pre-prep children providing them with plenty of emotional 

support when required as this comes from over 12 years of experience working in early childhood care. Many of 

our casual team members are currently studying full time and bring a range of innovative ideas to our service each 

day.  

  

  Our Program  

Our Program is based on My Time Our Place Framework and is centralised around the elements of Belonging,     

Being and Becoming. Through our program we have created an environment which is safe, inclusive, diverse,       

engaging and fun. By learning through play, our children are encouraged to discover and explore their world and 

cultivate a sense of self. We believe all children are born with the desire and ability to develop, learn and explore 

and deserve to have opportunities and experiences that challenge their diverse needs. 

 

  Our Service  

We are strongly supported by St Paul’s School in terms of the aforementioned program, resources, maintenance 

and safety of the children. With access to numerous spaces within the school grounds, YMCA St Paul’s OSHC has 

the resources to offer an incredibly diverse range of games and activities for our children to enjoy. The stability and 

quality offered by the support of YMCA Brisbane, including over 150 years of experience and twenty-nine OSHC 

services guarantees every child is given equal opportunity to grow in body, mind and spirit.  

YMCA St Paul’s OSHC is ideally located on the grounds of St Paul’s School. You can conveniently locate our building 

next to the school carpark .  

We look forward to seeing you in our service very soon, if you have any questions at all please do not hesitate to 

contact us on the numbers below.  

Warm Regards,  

Pradeep Salunke 

Ph: 32611124  

M: 0407742826  

E: asp@ymca.org  

Fees  

ASC: $19.70 

BSC: $14.60 

VAC: $45.95  


